Oliver Tolksdorf

From: Chris Duvall [chrisduvall1@msn.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 2:00 PM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf

Subject: RE: Hamett County Website Inquiry

Attachments: image001.jpg; image002.gif; image003.gif

Importance: High

Sir,

Please forgive me. I assume that the permit for repair is required on the property. That mailing address
would be:

Paul Boquet

c/o Chris Duvall

105 Stonewall Ct.

Spring Lake, NC 28390

If you don't mind, may I have a copy sent to me at:
Chris Duvall

3543 Collier Loop

Wahiawa, HI 96786

Thanks again for your assistance.

Chris

The New Busy think 9 to 5 is a cute idea. Combine multiple calendars wii:h Hotmail; VGet busy.




